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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  2020 CRC Members 
 
DATE:  April 24, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Historical Information Collected by the CRC on the Evaluation of the Number of 

Commission Districts 
 
 
As requested by Chair Evans, please find a selection of information on the number of Orange 
County Commission Districts, attached. 
 
This topic came under consideration in 2012; the CRC voted against the committee 
recommendation to place a question on the ballot to change the number of county commissioners. 
 
This topic also came under consideration in 2016; the CRC voted against both a work group 
recommendation to place the question on the ballot, and voted against an individual request with 
an alternate proposal of a similar question. 
 
Additional information may be found in the Charter Review History Notebook, accessible publicly 
on the Orange County Comptroller’s website, https://www.occompt.com/clerk-of-the-
bcc/charter-2020/history/. 
 
NO ACTION IS REQUESTED AT THIS TIME. 
 
 
Attachments:  2012 CRC Final Report, pages 6-7 

2016 CRC Final Report, pages 7-8 
2016 Expansion of County Commission Work Group Revised 

Recommendation 
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